Dike, Darlene

From:

Sent: 19 June 2015 07:14
To: Planning

Subject: 2015/3076/P

Comments and OBJECTIONS for Planning Application 2015/3076/P

The complaints below are for the block being planned to be built in the
back garden of Cartmel.
Hampstead Road/Varndell Road (Newlands Plot).

The same complaints also apply to the blocks that are planned to be
built in car parks and in green space/garden in front or behind existing
blocks.

*|t is not fair putting more people in to smaller space.

* 1t will be less privacy with a tall block being built in our back
garden. The new flats will overlook our existing flats.

* The new tall block will block out sun light of flats below.

* More noise with more people, we have enough noise with kids
playing/shouting at the front of Cartmel on parking area, now we will have
kids playing/shouting at back as well.

*If you make a walled in/private garden we will definitely get kids
playing and being very noisy.

*Tenants in Cartmel are going to have to put up with noise for many years through
HS2, now we are going to have to put up with additionally another 2 years of noise
pollution when the block is being built in our back garden.

*Why add extra floors by having commercial floors at the bottom. We don't need
any more shops around here. People don't use the existing corner shops

as it is. The existing corner shops are nearly always empty. People go to
supermarkets or order grocery deliveries online.

* The council keep saying that people want to stay in the community, but
people don't necessary mean in the exact area they lived in. Peple do
except to have to move a short distance away. As long as people can stay
on the Regent’s Park estate they should be happy.

*The planned block of flats is far too close to Cartmel, there must be a
law against building too close to existing blocks!

* If you build a block in the back garden to Cartmel | want to move. |
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am not putting up with noise pollution from the Council as well as from
HS2! (I don’t think | will be able to move as [ think it’s only tenants living in blocks being actually
demolished!)

*Why don't the council try a bit harder to get the old Police station on
Albany Street so you can build a very tall block there and then you
don't have to cause noise pollution for 2 extra years, cause potential
extra noise, lack of privacy and lack of sun light forever for people
living in Cartmel and other blocks where blocks are being built too
close to the existing blocks.
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